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The winners of the Jackie Williams Award were recently announced at Stephen F. Austin Elementary. The award,
given in memory of Williams, the P.E. teacher who served for 20 years at SFA, is given to a pair of fifth grade students
who exemplify “…outstanding effort, determination, and good sportsmanship in the annual GCCISD 5th grade track
meet.” Pictured are (l to r) Coach Tiffany Coffman, Rebecca Villarreal, Gavin Hebert, and Coach Chako Williams.
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